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SB584
Submitted on: 2/3/2015
Testimony for AGL on Feb 3, 2015 14:45PM in Conference Room 414

Submitted By Organization Testifier
 Position

Present at
 Hearing

Stephanie A Whalen HARC Support No

Comments: The legislature has been very supportive in maintaining and repairing the
 state's irrigation system in the past. Agriculture's viability relies on dependable water
 systems. Please once again support and pass this measure to support Hawaii's
 farmers. Thank you for allowing me to provide input into this important measure. 

Please note that testimony submitted less than 24 hours prior to the hearing,
 improperly identified, or directed to the incorrect office, may not be posted online or
 distributed to the committee prior to the convening of the public hearing.
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